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Dear Service Colleagues,
Heartiest greetings on the occasion of ICoAS Service Day!

As you all are well aware, due to the ongoing Covid 19 restriction on
gatherings, we are not in a position to organize the 'ICoAS Service Day’ celebrations
on 9™ of August this year. On this august occasion, I really appreciate and would like
to recognize the splendid work being performed by all the Service Officers in
different Ministries/ Departments where they are posted. The contribution being
made by the Service Officers is being admired at all forums as is also being
reflected from the requests and demands for the officers received from various
quarters. On the occasion, I would also like to put on record my appreciation for the
excellent work done by three of our officers, whom we unfortunately lost to Covid
recently. My deepest heartfelt condolences to their families. It has been a big

setback for all of us.

T am confident that ICoAS officers would continue to devote sincerely with
renewed vigour and make their contributions felt in the areas of work and in the
offices where they are posted and bring laurels to the Service in the fimes fo come.

T would like to remind you about continuously following Covid protocols.

I wish all of you all the very best and all the success in your present
assignments and future endeavors.
Thank You. Jai Hind!
Yours sincerely

(P.K. Aggarwal)
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All ICoAS Officers.



